
From: Janice Calatayud   
Sent: Monday, 17 January 2022 1:02 PM 
To: Committee, Migration (REPS) <migration@aph.gov.au> 
Subject: Andrew Wilke Bill. 
 
Dear Minister, I am writing to you as a member of the Hunter Asylum Seeker Advocacy in Newcastle  
We strongly support the Andrew Wilke, Private Members Bill to end indefinite mandatory detention 
and to end offshore processing. 
This would bring Australia 'a practices and policies in accordance with International law. 
We ask you to make sure this Bill is passed please. 
Thankyou. 
Sincerely, 
Jan Calatayud. (Hunter Asylum Seeker Advocacy.) 
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